
	
  

We will be moving into 
our new school in 

January 2015. Come and 
celebrate our Victorian 

building and share some 
memories. 

Thursday 4th and Friday 5th December 2014 
2.00-5.00pm 

In January 2015 we move into a 
brand new school building. 
Parents, governors, former pupils 
and friends of Woolmore are 
invited to come and see the 
‘old’ Woolmore School for the 
last time.  
 

 
 
What will be happening? 
§ Tours of the school – see the pupils writing their memories of Woolmore and look at 

lots of exciting learning displays about our whole school topic: Woolmore and The 
East End 

§ See our songwriter and our artist in residence working with the pupils 
§ Look at photos and memory books from across the Woolmore years 
§ Meet and talk to some of the staff and governors who have been here for many 

years (and the new ones too!) 
§ Share some of your memories with us – write them down and be part of the 

Woolmore Memory Archive 
§ Join our Woolmore tea party – everyone welcome! 

 
 

Timings for both days: 
§ Talk with Headteacher and staff: 2.15 
§ Tours of the school from 2.30 onwards 
§ Tea party and memory sharing for visitors: 4 – 5.00 

	
  
 
§ If you know past pupils who would like to come and visit please pass on 

this invitation – thank you 
 
§ Also: Headteacher’s Q&A meeting on Thursday 4 Dec@9.00am 
 

Please	
  join	
  us	
  and	
  share	
  in	
  this	
  historic	
  occasion	
  


